
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 8/20/2013 7:07:37 AM
To: nicolas.chaset@cpuc.ca.gov (nicolas.chaset@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Follow up

Nick -

Will do. Thanks for meeting with us yesterday.

yours

sid

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard.

From: Chaset, Nicolas L. [mailto:nicolas.chaset@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2013 02:38 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney 
Subject: follow up

Sid

Please reach out to Audrey to discuss the specifics things that PGE and the CPUC need to do to 
deal with this funding issue in the bridge year Decision.

Nicolas Chaset

Special Advisor for Distributed Energy Resources

Office of Governor Edmund G Brown, Jr

California Public Utilities Commission

Email: Nicolas.chaset@cpuc.ca.gov

Phone: 510 219 2121
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